jurisdictions, it is really just a matter of the Commission reflecting its own desire on and whether they make a final determination of these questions, the Commission at the meeting, it won't be as important to indicate what direction the Committee is moving in.

THE CHAIRMAN: I think that is very important and actually we will use that as a guide insofar as trying to accomplish this schedule. We may boil it down to that.

Now, Ridge, you started all this by asking a question.

MR. MELVIN: I think John Brooks has stated
my feeling much better than I tried to do, because as I
look at these questions I see only two broad policy questions that we are in a position to present to the full
Commission, the first one being what political subdivisions
should be used and under what unit of local government,
and the second question of home rule, whether or not it
should be mandatory; and on both of them, particularly the
one on home rule, it seems to me we should submit with
the question supporting data, studies and so on with our